
 

 

The Department of Political Studies at Queen’s University invites applications for the Peacock 
Post-
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The University provides support in its recruitment processes to applicants with disabilities, 
including accommodation that takes into account an applicant's accessibility needs. 
Candidates requiring accommodation during the recruitment process are asked to contact Dr 
Kyle Hodder at POLSSPSManager@queensu.ca. 


